Castlecroft Primary School

Headteacher: Mr A. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8HS

Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk



Wednesday 26th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

National Education Union (NEU) Industrial ACTION - Tuesday May 2nd 2023

I wrote to you recently to make you aware of planned industrial action due to take place on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May.

Reminder due to the Industrial action and the funeral of our beloved Mrs Argyle we have taken the decision to close the school tomorrow Thursday 27th April.

I am now able to provide more detail on the impact this will have on our school on Tuesday 2nd May. In the event that the strike goes ahead Year 3 and Year 5 **will be** affected and school **will be closed to pupils in those classes on that day.**

The decision to close the school to all or some groups of children is never taken lightly. However, where staff have elected to take lawful industrial action, we have to consider very carefully if we are able to make suitable arrangements to ensure the health, safety and well-being of children throughout the day.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, and would like to thank you for your cooperation during these difficult times.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Dyall

Head Teacher





S. Burbeck - Simpson





"We are all different, we are all special"